
Photos with 

Santa will be 

slightly different 

this year

When it is Christmas time, I can go and  
see Santa. 

I usually get to sit with Santa, tell him what I 
want for Christmas, and have my photo taken. 

This year, due to COVID, my family needs to 
book a time for us to see Santa.

When it is my turn to see Santa, I will need to 
be a little way away from him so he, his elves, 
and my family stay safe. 

I can still talk to him and I can have my family 
be with me for the photo.

Santa and his elves may be wearing a  
mask this year. 

They may sound a little funny behind the 
masks. 

Santa may ask me what my name is, and 
what I would like for Christmas. I can answer 
“I would like ….”

I will look at the camera and smile. Once my 
photo has been taken, I can say “Good Bye” 
or “Thank you, Santa” or “Merry Christmas, 
Santa”. 

It is still fun going to see Santa, even if we 
can’t sit with him!

Thank you, Santa!


